
SOCIAL DISTANCING

To protect our customers and staff, we

are actively managing the number of

customers who can come onto our

premises at any one time.

Please make sure you keep a safe

distance at all times from staff and other

customers, and adhere to floor markings

where present. 

Thank you for your co-operation


